barrton
M

From: barrton

Sent: Wednesday, June 19, 2024 12:14 PM

To: barrton

Subject: Barrton Restoration Project Update 061724 - Work Beginning on A-Stack
Attachments: Drop Locations Week of 061724.pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

To All Owners,

Attached please find a layout of where the Restoration Project swing stages are currently
located. Note that work has begun on Drop #19 which is the North facing side of the A-Stack.

It is expected that Drop #28 will be completed in the next week and that swing stage will move
to Drop #18, the West facing side of A.

Also, for your information, all 59 pigeon holes (openings in the roof overhang which facilitate
ropes for swing stages, etc.) of The Barrton are being replaced. During the removal of the
existing steel pigeon holes, water and dust will fall from the overhang and may produce smears
on the windows below. These materials will not cause damage to the window frame nor scratch
the window glass, and will likely be removed naturally by our summer rains. As you have been
previously informed, The Barrton will not undertake any exterior window washing until
completion of the Structural Restoration Project.

If you have any questions, please let myself or a member of the Task Force know.

Thank you,

*This notification has been emailed blind copy to all owners, posted on site at The Barrton, and
uploaded to The Barrton website.

Sheri Barsoum, LCAM
Association Manager

The Barrton Apartments

555 SE 6™ Avenue

Delray Beach, Florida 33483
561 278 8555 Office

561 278 8303 Fax
barrton@jmdproperties.com
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